
Sachem  District  September
2023 Roundtable
Thank you to all who participated in our September Roundtable
with the new and improved format! Announcement Slides from the
session are posted here. Our next Roundtable is October 4th at
the Abington Senior Center. We hope to see you, and some new
faces join us!

September 2023 RT Master
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